
 

 

 

22nd April 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Welcome back after the Easter holidays. I hope you all had a great time.  

 

New classrooms 

I am delighted to say that the new classrooms have been completed and Lakes 1 and 2 have 

moved into them. Thanks to Roland Hill for their build, the classrooms are real asset. 

 

Ukraine Appeal 

Thank you to everyone who contributed to the Ukraine appeal. When Carol dropped off the 

donations she was told that after an initial influx donations had dropped off. We are 

therefore asking if anyone has dried/tinned food that they send in one item so we can 

send a second delivery. 

 

Bank Holiday 

I know we have just returned but this is a reminder that Monday 2nd May is a Bank Holiday 

and school will be closed. 

 

Meetings 

Education settings are now able to hold Annual Reviews/meetings face to face, some other 

professional bodies are still not in this position but we will do our best to host face to face 

meetings. 

 

This week in school……. 

 

Lakes 3 have started their new topic “Ahoy There!” and have been exploring lots of 

different pirate related activities. They helped the pirates count their coins, organise 

their treasure and run away from the sharks!  

    
 



 

 

 

 

Lakes 4 have started their ‘Ahoy There’ topic with a focus on pirate. The children walked 

the plank practising their MOVE targets including stepping up and down, standing and 

walking forwards to dodge the sharks. At the end there was water to splash into.  

    
 

This week Lakes 5 have started their topic ‘Ahoy There’ They had lots of pirate fun using 

positional language to move the treasure in the chest, making their own junk modelling 

boats and exploring treasure play dough.  

   
 

Lakes 6 had a lovely trip to Asda to buy all the things they needed to make ham 

sandwiches. 

    
 

 



 

 

 

 

This week Lakes 12 have enjoyed playing some counting games with pop its, making tasty 

pizzas and we loved our first dance session with Miss Zoe. 

    

 

Mountains 4 have been collecting firewood and concentrating to build stone towers on St 

Bees beach.  Mountains 7 have also been practising functional Literacy and Numeracy 

whilst following instructions on packaging to prepare a hot snack in 6th form. 

    
 

Mountains 6 have counted the money from the Bake Off at the end of term and added it 

to their spreadsheet.  So far this academic year they have raised £177.11!!  Well done M6 

Team!! 

  



 

 

 

Mountains 8 have collected frog spawn from Moresby to show students the life cycle of a 

frog, they have now hatched into tadpoles and once they grow into froglets they will be 

released back into the wild where they came from. 

    
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Sam Kidd 

Headteacher 


